: eptember
To: Planning Mailbox

Subject: Planning application 07/19/0200/F
Dear Sirs

Reference: 07/19/0200/F
We object to the above planning application.
Our objection to the proposed development are for the following reasons;

Massive over development of Goffs Oak

Over development of the proposed site

Access to the site does not comply with currently regulations for highways and fire safety

Insufficient infrastructure of Goffs Oak and surrounding area — area unable to take further increased traffic
Lack of school places both at junior and senior level -

Lack of GP services

Increased omission levels

Proposed site houses protected wildlife species — namely bats

Loss of further green space

Jane & Graham Crick
34 Millcrest Road
Goffs Oak

Herts

EN7 S5NU



